

27th - 31st March 2017

As you may be aware last week was World Book Day and hopefully your child received their book token. As a school we choose to celebrate books with a whole week rather than just a day which means we get to offer the children many different fun activities about books and authors. However, we want this to have minimal impact on their topic work so we have our week further towards the end on term. 

This year we are holding the following events:

	Day
	Time
	Activity

	Monday
	8.50 – 9.20
	Parents invited in to read with their children.

	
	2.45 – 3.10
	Parents invited in to read with their children.

	Tuesday
	9.00 - 9.30
	Accelerated Reader for parents

	
	2.45 - 3.15
	Accelerated Reader for parents

	
	5.30 - 6.30
	Bedtime story Reception to Year 3

	Wednesday
	
	Bring your favourite book to school

	Thursday
	All Day
	Book character dress up day

	Friday
	
	


Character dress up day

As mentioned in the newsletter each year group will have a focus author.

Reception: Fairy Tales


Year 1: Julia Donaldson

Year 2: Oliver Jeffers


Year 3: Roald Dahl

Year 4: Shakespeare


Year 5: David Walliams

In the spirit of ‘Team Bartons’ we would like the children to dress as one of the characters from their year group focus author however, we understand that some parents have already prepared their child’s costume. If you would still like your child to wear the costume you have prepared they can, but the children will still be completing work on their focus author in class.
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Catch me reading competition
To launch the week we would like to look at all the different places we have been caught reading. We would like parents to take photos of their child reading somewhere unusual so we can display them in the library. 

Bedtime story

The teachers have kindly offered to read bedtime stories for the children again this year. We have decided to invite Reception to Year 3 children to the event but if you have siblings in the higher years they may also attend. Look out for a future letter with more details. 
Reading with your child
We are providing two opportunities for you to come into the classroom and share books with your child. It would be great to see you. 

Accelerated Reader

I will be demonstrating how we are using Accelerated Reader in the school and what the quizzes the children complete after their books look like. Hopefully I can answer any questions you have and talk about how to support your child with their reading. 

All the activities will run alongside other whole school and class based book activities and quizzes. 

We look forward to seeing you during the week’s events.

Any questions please ask your child’s class teacher or myself.

Many Thanks

Mrs Eyre

